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Police Seeking Information 

San Diego Police Department Homicide Unit Detectives are investigating the shooting 
death of Vaafuti Togiailua. On November 5, 2014, at approximately 6:40 a.m., officers 
responded to a report of a shooting in the 900 block of 26th Street. When officers arrived, 
they found Mr. Togiailua slumped in the passenger seat of his parked vehicle, suffering 
from gunshot wounds to his upper body. Mr. Togiailua later died from his injuries. 

Detectives are looking for information on the identity of the jogger listed below. This 
unknown woman was in the area at the time of the shooting and may have information 
about the murder. 

If you are the person in the photo below or if you know the identity of the woman in the 
photograph, please call the Homicide Unit at (619) 531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 
580-TIPS. 


